## **Destin Snowbirds Returning to the Emerald Coast**

It's that time of year again when snowbirds begin their seasonal trek to the Emerald Coast. The Destin Snowbird Board will hold their first Board meeting on December 2 to solidify plans for the annual ribbon cutting ceremony on Monday, December 9, at noon followed by registration from 1 until 3 pm. at the Destin Community Center. The first meeting of the snowbirds will be on Tuesday, December 10 and the next regular meeting will be on Tuesday, December 17. Both meetings will begin at 10 a.m. and entertainment and door prizes will highlight both the hour-long meetings. Additional registrations will be held before each of the two general meetings in December beginning at 8:30 and ending at 9:45 am. Snowbirds can also register online by going to thedestinsnowbirds.com. A full slate of activities, including special golf rates, dances, craft shows, harbor cruises, casino trips, parties and other special events have been planned for the entire season that runs through February. The Destin Snowbird Club offers new and returning snowbirds an opportunity to learn more about the Destin area, connect with old and new snowbird friends, and enjoy a plethora of things to do while in Destin.



Board Members, Left to right: Back row: Pete Sikkenga, Ken Campbell, Jack Krasky. Ted Spring, Jerry Reckman, Rick Mettle.

Front row: Steve Ericson, Cindy Varnell, Dean Harper, Brenda Murphy, Linda Zukonik, Ruth Beckett